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21st  November 2005
Dear Friend



FREE Wildflowers & Bulbs

Nottingham City Council is currently looking into the possibility of running a wildflower give away in March 2006 and a bulb give away in October 2006 to community groups.

The purpose of both projects will be to encourage the local community to spread ‘bloom’ through their neighbourhoods and to have an impact on brightening up the city and encouraging bio-diversity.

The project is currently in the planning stages and we can make no guarantees that it will definitely go ahead.  However we would like to gauge the level of demand amongst community groups for this type of project and would appreciate your help.

Wildflower Give Away – March 2006

a) It is proposed that a number of wildflower plug plants (small young plants) be made available to community groups to be planted on land under the control of those groups eg within community centre grounds, in church grounds, in school grounds.

We could supply a tray of plug plants and directions on planting and after care and would ask that groups carry out the planting themselves and inform us where the planting has taken place. Wildflowers to be collected by the groups from a central depot.

Community groups would be responsible for informing those who look after their maintenance regime about the planting eg inform those responsible for grass cutting not to mow the wildflower area.  *Please be aware that changes to your maintenance regime may incur additional costs from your maintenance provider*

b) We will also be carrying out large scale planting of wildflower plants on public land eg parks and green spaces and will invite the community to take part in these planting sessions which will benefit the whole community.
Bulb Give Away  - October 2006

a) It is proposed that a variety of bulbs, such as daffodils, crocus and bluebells are made available to community groups to be planted on land under the control of those groups eg within community centre grounds, in church grounds, in school grounds.

Groups would have to be able to collect the bulbs from a central depot, planting and aftercare advice would be provided and the groups would carry out the planting themselves and inform us where the planting has taken place.

Community groups would be responsible for informing those who look after their maintenance regime about the planting eg inform those responsible for grass cutting not to mow the bulb area.  *Please be aware that changes to your maintenance regime may incur additional costs from your maintenance provider*

b) We will also be carrying out large scale planting of bulbs on public land eg parks and green spaces and will invite the community to take part in these planting sessions which will benefit the whole community.
Please could you take the time to return the faxback from to us to let us know whether you would be interested in both projects and any comments you may have. We will add your details to a database and keep you informed about the projects.  We would be grateful if you could return this information to us by 16th December 2005.

Yours sincerely
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Caroline Elmhirst








Nottingham in Bloom Partnership Manager

0115 9152745

caroline.elmhirst@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
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FREE WILDFLOWER/BULBS

FAX BACK FORM

Fax to: 0115 9152766 

Caroline Elmhirst, Nottingham in Bloom

Woodthorpe Grange, Woodthorpe Drive, Nottingham, NG5 4HA

CONTACT NAME: ____________________________________________________

NAME OF SCHOOL/GROUP: ___________________________________________

ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________

TELEPHONE NO: ____________________________________________________

FAX NO: ____________________________________________________________

EMAIL: _____________________________________________________________

1) Wildflowers – March 2006
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We would be interested in planting wildflowers in our grounds    

We would be interested in taking part in community wildflower plantings

2) Bulbs – october 2006

We would be interested in planting bulbs in our grounds 

We would be interested in taking part in community bulb plantings

Do you have any further comments or suggestions?

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_________________________
​​​​​​​​​​​​​________________________________________________________________________
Or you can email us on: caroline.elmhirst@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

www.nottinghaminbloom.co.uk
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Nottingham City Council, Woodthorpe Grange, Woodthorpe Drive, Nottingham, NG5 4HA


